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November 30, 2020

Loretta Carstens, P.E.

Engineer, NPDES Permits

Office of Water Quality

Division of Environmental Quality

Arkansas Department of Energy and Environment

Re: NPDES Permit Number ARO000752, AFIN 70-0040
2020 Background Flow Report

Dear Ms. Carstens:

Thank you for providing us feedback on the Flow Report submitted March 23, 2020. As a result of your
letter we are in the process of scheduling a meeting with the Office of Water to discuss specifics of the
flow statistics in the report. Once we have discussed those details we would be in position to refine the
report further and respond to your letter of October 14, 2020.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 870-863-
1403.

Respectfully submitted,
El Dorado Chemical Gompagny

M °
David Sartain
Environmental Coordinator



